
3rd quarter 2023

We had the privilege 
of teaching thirty 
students in our 

August session of the 
French Bible Institute 
(our national Bible 

School program). The 
class focused on some 
of the Pauline epistles 
touching on topics of 

importance to 
Apostolics, as well as 
being edifying to the 
students in general.

This year’s Sunday 
school children’s 

camp was filled with 
excitement as eight 
children received the 

Holy Ghost. The 
potential of these 
young believers 

inspires dreams of 
what the future may 
hold for the Church in 

France.

It is always a special
treat when we get to
connect with Global
Missions supporters
on our side of the

Atlantic. We were able
to meet up with the
Bryants while they
were making port in
our area while on a

cruise. We enjoyed the
time of fellowship this

provided.

Each time your gift comes we realize that your prayers back it up. That is

such an encouragement.

Thank You,

Marcus and Renée Brainos
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